
The Fairs are submitting their Contest Summaries.  Deadline is 
November 15.  
 

This year the Baking Committee will be sending out the PA 
Farm Show Certifications to the eligible winners instead of the 
Fairs.  This is being done to streamline the process.   However, 
if the fairs do not give us the winners' names, we are unable to 
send a certification form.  Fairs will be reminded of this at the 
upcoming Zone meetings. 
 

We are seeking to secure the sponsorship for Angel Food Cake 
for 2023.  Most likely we will not get an answer until 
January.  We are uncertain how the Avian Flu will affect the Egg 
Farmers Association's decision to re-sponsor. 
 


